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To the Residents of Wilmington,

We are excited to bring you the latest news about the senior 
center project that 
we are currently 
developing. Since 
the vote in November 
2022, our team 
has been hard at 
work, and we have 
made significant 
progress in the design 
development phase.

The Building Committee has continued to work closely with 
the designers to create a space that is not only functional but 
also aesthetically pleasing. Our goal is to provide a comfortable 
and welcoming environment for seniors to socialize, learn, and 
engage in various activities.

One of the key features of the center will be the multipurpose 
rooms. We are designing these spaces to be flexible and 
adaptable to different activities and events. The rooms will be 
equipped with the latest technology, including audio and visual equipment, to facilitate presentations 
and workshops.

We are also developing an outdoor space that will provide seniors with an opportunity to enjoy 
the fresh air and sunshine. The outdoor space will feature walking paths, seating areas, pickleball 
courts, bocci courts, and gardens, providing a peaceful and serene environment for relaxation and 
socialization.

Our team is also incorporating sustainable design principles into the project. We are exploring options 
for energy-efficient lighting and HVAC systems, as well as 
materials that have a low environmental impact.

We are committed to making the senior center a welcoming 
and inclusive space for all seniors in the community. We are 
working on ensuring that the center is fully accessible, with 
features such as ramps, wide doorways, and grab bars in 
the restrooms.

As we move forward with the project, we will continue to 
keep you updated on our progress. We are excited about 
the potential that this project holds, and we are looking forward to seeing the positive impact that it will 
have on the community.
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Senior Center 
Building Committee 
continues with Design 
Development on the 
new Wilmington Senior 
Center

For more information, go to 
the project web page
wilmingtonma.gov/projects

Thank you for your continued support and interest in our project.




